
 
 
 

OFFICE OF POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER FOR WEST YORKSHIRE 
 

Record of decision made by the Police and Crime Commissioner 
 

 
Title/Subject: Third Sector Adviser role 
 
Summary and recommendations:  
 
The current secondment period of Third Sector Adviser with Voluntary Action Leeds is 
due to finish at the end of December 2014.  The role has been successful for the third 
sector and OPCC.  A number of options were outlined to maintain and build on the 
benefits achieved. 
 
 
Police and Crime Commissioner decision 
 
In recognition of the work of the third sector in delivering towards the achievement of 
outcomes within the Police and Crime Plan, the PCC asked the Chief Executive & Solicitor 
to explore establishing a fixed term contract arrangement to build on the good work the 
Third Sector Adviser has achieved including the continuation of the Third Sector Advisory 
Group. 
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